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Fun and energy emanated from the dance floor in Colonial Heights, on April 14, 2018. The 

members in the group class 

were excited to learn the back 

parallel break, the double 

handhold, and the same 

handhold move in the Rumba 

class taught by Glen Lovelace.  

There was plenty of time to 

practice all the moves with 

Randy Goodfellow’s great 

selection of music that kept us 

dancing all night. As any 

ballroom dancer knows, one of 

the beauties of ballroom 

dancing is that you never stop learning.   

 

Glen Lovelace was caught later in the evening teaching a 

few moves of the 

Cumbia to George and 

Linda Hertzler from 

Williamsburg. It looks 

like it’s time to start 

adding more Latin 

dances! If you have a 

particular dance that 

you are interested in 

learning or would like 

to brush up on, please 

let us know and we 

will do our best to get 

it on our 2019 calendar. 

 

The next Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Dance is on May 12, 2018, at Wesley United Methodist 

Church, 3701 Conduit Road, Colonial Heights, VA 23834.  Steve Kirvan from 7 Cities 



Ballroom in Williamsburg, VA, will be teaching an East Coast Swing Lesson and Phil Sisk 

will be the DJ for the evening. 

If you have not visited the Chapter in awhile, please come join us, we would 

love to have the opportunity to dance and visit with you. As mentioned in the 

April newsletter and at our last USA Tri-Cities dance, if you bring a friend, they 

get in free for their first visit. 

 

It is with your feet that you move, but it is with your heart that you dance. 
 

***Snacks are welcomed and appreciated*** 
  

Dance Exhibition by Tri-Cities members Ruth and Bill Gandel and June Hodes at the Prince George County Senior Resource Fair on 

April 23
rd
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